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Dear Prospective Families,
Welcome to Lindenow South Primary School!

We are thrilled that you are considering our school for your child's educational
journey. At Lindenow South, we are committed to creating a warm, vibrant, and
inclusive environment where every student is valued and encouraged to explore
their potential.

Our school prides itself on a curriculum that blends traditional learning with
innovative educational practices. We offer a broad range of programs designed to
nurture not only academic skills but also personal growth and creativity. From our
enriching kitchen garden project to our engaging digital technology classes,
Lindenow South provides a well-rounded education that prepares students for the
challenges of the future.

As you join our community, you will find a team of dedicated teachers and staff
who are passionate about education and the success of every student. We believe
in the power of personalized learning and are committed to tailoring our
educational approach to meet the needs of each child.

We encourage you to participate in our school events and activities throughout the
year as a great way to connect with other families and our staff. Your involvement
is key to building a strong community and enhancing your child's learning
experience.

Enclosed in this pack are all the necessary forms and information to help you
through the enrolment process. Should you have any questions or need further
assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our school office at 03 511397.

Thank you for considering Lindenow South Primary School. We look forward to the
possibility of welcoming you and your child to our school community.
Warm regards,

Bronwyn Joyce | Principal |

Lindenow South Primary School | Outer Gippsland Area
Department of Education and Training Victoria

M: 03 51571397



